
                                   
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 17th November, 2022 

 

The Secretary, 

Listing Department, 

BSE Ltd.,  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai-400001. 

Scrip Code: 533080 

The Manager, Listing Department, 

National Stock Exchange of India 

Limited, 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. C/1,  

G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex,  

Bandra (E), Mumbai-400051. 

Symbol: MOLDTKPAC - EQ 

 

Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Revised Disclosure dated 17th November, 2022, under Regulation 30 read with 

Para B of Part A of Schedule III of the SEBI (LODR), Regulations, 2015 (the 

‘Regulations’) - Receipt of “Letter of Award” (‘LOA’) from Grasim Industries 

Limited- Birla Paints Division. 

 

With reference to the captioned subject, we regret to inform you that there is a 

typographical error in the disclosure dated 17th November, 2022, submitted earlier this 

day, under Regulation 30 read with Para B of Part A of Schedule III of the SEBI 

(LODR), Regulations, 2015 (the ‘Regulations’). 

 

Please read “the new facility is expected to be set up and operational by January, 

2024 and shall call for an investment of ₹ 30 crores approximately” instead of “ the 

end of calendar year, 2025” which was wrongly mentioned due to typographical 

error. 

 

The other contents remain the same as disclosed in the disclosure under Regulation 30 

dated 17th November, 2022, submitted earlier this day. 

 

Regret the inconvenience caused. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For Mold-Tek Packaging Limited 

 

 

 

J. Lakshmana Rao 

(Chairman & Managing Director) 

DIN: 00649702 
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